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Hello, 
 
The WHCA Planning Committee offers the following comments on LOC2018-0006: 
 

 The committee supports commercial use at this location. However, the applicant 

intends to utilize the existing residence and a more comprehensive redevelopment 

that enhances the corner and addresses parking would be preferable. 

 Parking is a major concern at the location 

 The committee has received letters from residents concerned about the increased 
parking demands a new business would bring to their street. 

Thank you, 
 
Karen Dahl 
WHCA Planning Committee Coordinator 
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